
November 2018 | MB-295                                                                  JAE Electronics, Inc.                                                                                    1/1 

 

  Marketing Bulletin 
JAE Electronics, Inc.  ·  142 Technology Drive #100 Irvine, CA 92618  ·  Ph. (949) 753-2600  ·  Fax (949) 753-2699  ·  www.jae.com 

 
EOL Notice 

 
 

JAE will no longer provide the KX15 part numbers below due to low demand.  There are no alternative 
or replacement parts that will be made available.  

 

 

1. Applied Product: 

Part Number 

KX15-120KLDLE 

KX15-120KLDL-E1000E 

 
2. Reason for EOL: 

    Low demand. 

 

3. Schedule: 

    Effective immediately. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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